
1

Watson, Karen

Subject: FW: Newgate Lane appeal 

Sent: 11 February 2021 08:52 
To: Skinner, Helen <HELEN.SKINNER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Newgate Lane appeal  
 
Good morning Helen  
As discussed please find photos showing outlook from my garden and roof terrace, it is proposed for several houses 
to adjoin my low level  boundary fence for which we would have multiple windows looking straight into our garden 
and house. If the inspector is going to visit the site could I please request that he also walks the perimeter of my 
home to fully understand the impact of the loss of privacy that we would suffer. 
Many thanks  
Andrew Thomas  
Hambrook Lodge  
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